

Aspire, Desire, Believe, Achieve

Coleridge Road, Rotherham, South Yorkshire S65 1LW t: 01709 828 988 e: enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org w: www.coleridgeprimary.org

13/12/2022

Dear Families,

As you all know, my role will be changing slightly in the new year. As a result, there will be a few subtle changes to the way school runs to ensure children at Coleridge continue to get the best education possible.

In January, I will start to work across the two sites and I am thrilled to announce that Mrs Shaw will be working an additional day. She will continue to deputise if I am not on site, and I am thrilled that she will be in school more often. This will mean that Mrs Shaw will not be teaching in Y6 for the rest of the academic year; however, Mr Blake, Mrs Liversidge and Miss McLaren continue to lead the Y6 team to an outstanding standard.

Miss Warner will be helping support Mrs Shaw at Coleridge but also supporting the development of the Early Years at both East Dene and Eastwood Village along with myself. As a result of this, we have appointed Miss Lidster, who the children may remember was a trainee with us in Foundation last year.

Miss Lidster will be based in F2 and will have joint responsibility for the teaching of our F2 children along with Miss Warner. Also, it will not be long until Miss Carver welcomes her new arrival, we are so excited for her. During Miss Carver's maternity leave, Mrs Hardware will teach F1 and Miss Beeley will support in the F1 class.

Finally, Miss Hadfield will be returning from maternity leave in January. In an interim basis, she will be working at Eastwood Village. We will miss Miss Hadfield and we are hopeful that she will return to Coleridge once she has supported the teachers at Eastwood village.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Ian Tankard Headteacher

